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Fort Ross and Salt Point parks have benefited greatly from many dedicated volunteers and staff 

who have given generously to these parks. Board of directors from FRIA and FRC have 

fundraised, organized events, overseen volunteers, spearheaded interpretation and restoration 

projects, and offered substantial support to California State Parks across many decades.  

These digitized newsletters capture the activities over the following historic periods: 

 Fort Ross Interpretive Association (FRIA): 1976 - 2012 

 Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC is the same legal entity as FRIA but the organization 

changed its name): 2012 - present 

 

Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC) asks that you acknowledge FRC as the source of the content; if you 

use material from FRC online, we request that you link directly to the URL provided. If you use 
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ROSS INTERPRETIVE ASSOCIATION
NEWSLETTER

JULY - AUGUST

RESTORATION OF THE RUSSIAN CEMETERY AT FORT ROSS

The following update on the restoration of the Russian Cemetery is taken from a
memorandum written by E. Break Parkman, Regional Archeologist, California Department
of Parks and Recreation to Marilyn C. Olson, Chief, Legislative Office. Dr. Lynne
Goldstein, Sannie Osborn and the archeological field class from the University of
Wisconsin will arrive in early July to begin the archeological aspect of the Cemetery
Restoration Project. Work will continue into the first week of August 1990.

As per the request of Diane Stewart, of your office, I am supplying you with the
following description of the Russian Cemetery Restoration Project at Fort Ross
State Historic Park:

In 1988, I was approached by Ms. Sannie Osborn of the University of Wisconsin,
Milwaukee, about the possibility of conducting archeological investigations
within the historic Russian Cemetery located at Fort Ross SHP. The cemetery
was used by the Russians beginning sometime after the founding of Fort Ross in
1812, lasting until the Fort's abandonment in 1841. About fifty people, all
members of the Russian Orthodox faith, are thought to have been buried there.
The exact location of the cemetery is not known, as the grave markers have long
since disappeared.

Ms. Osborn' s proposal was supported by Father Vladimir Derugin, of the Russian
Orthodox Church, and then a member of the now defunct Fort Ross Citizen's
Advisory Committee. Father Derugin wished someday to see the Russian Cemetery
restored to its former condition, and realized that archeological work was
necessary in order to do this. The restoration of the cemetery has long been
a desire of many people associated with the Department:

"The next element proposed for development would be the site'of the
cemetery. It should be explored archeologlcally. Of course, the
graves should not be disturbed, or if disturbed, the remains should
be re-buried with dignity. The object of the work would be to
locate and identify, if possible, the graves of the colonists.
Burial practices and grave decoration during the early 19th Century,
in Siberia and Alaska should be investigated, the cemetery restored
and developed as an extended tour of the site. It would further add
to the extent of the project and interest of the interpretation"
(HISTORIC FORT ROSS: A. PRELIMINARY DEVELOPMENT AUfi FEASIBILITY STUDY
by Victor Hogg, 1970).

Ms. Osborn' a proposal was also supported by a number of State Archeologists
employed by the Department, including Dr. Glenn Farrls (State Archeologist II,
Resource Protection Division), our Department's leading expert on the history
of Fort Ross. Given the support of Father Derugin and Dr. Farris I agreed to
investigate the validity of Ms. Osborn's proposal.




















